
FIRE HOUSE 
OPEN FOR LATE START THURSDAYS

                       2563 Foothill Blvd. on the corner of Foothill Blvd. and Rosemont Avenue

The Fire House
Opened about 5 years ago as a place for kids to come and just be kids. There is a pool 

table, pinball machine, fooseball, video games, and homework room. We serve 
dinner on Monday nights for college aged kids and Tuesday nights for high school 
kids. On Thursday mornings Rosemont kids will have breakfast waiting for them. 

Donations are appreciated. For more info. contact mary@cvweekly.com

FIRE HOUSE 
THE FIRE HOUSE IS A YOUTH CENTER THAT IS 
OPEN FOR ROSEMONT KIDS ON THURSDAYS 
FROM 7:30 a.m. to 8:30 a.m. 


